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I am a father of three children who are 

attending Beaconsfield Primary School and 

working as a Security Officer at Heathrow 

airport. I think Beaconsfield Primary school is 

an excellent school delivering high quality 

learning opportunities.  I understand how 

important is early years of learning to children's 

later academic achievements and social and other life skills. 

Obviously, teachers and school staff are at the front line of this 

important work, but Governing Body works in the background to 

support staff as they implement government policies in 

circumstances where stretching resources is often a challenge.  To 

some extent, Governing Body also holds the school leadership team 

to account as they make strategic decisions about the direction of 

the school.  Based on above mentioned understanding I feel 

passionately about primary education and its importance.  I would 

work with energy and enthusiasm to help Beaconsfield Primary 

school maintain its high standard and meet future challenges.  I 

would be privileged to represent parents in this way. 


